[image: image1.png]



November 2006

 
[image: image2.png]



Leinster House:
Tel: 01-6184080 Fax: 01-6184187
Constituency Address:
Main Street, Tallaght.
Tel: 01-461 0715
Fax: 01-461 0766
e-mail: coconnor@oireachtas.ie
Charlie O'Connor 

YOUR LOCAL TD
Dear Resident
New Ballycullen Bus Service

I wish to refer to my ongoing contact regarding the need for improved bus services to our area and to acknowledge the many calls I have received from local residents, clubs and associations in the matter.
Following my strong representations I am pleased to tell you that Dublin Bus have now confirmed the following.
"We plan to introduce a new service in the Ballycullen area. We currently have the 49 service going along Ballycullen Drive turning right onto the Ballycullen Road and then looping back on itself to travel on into town. With additional resources being made available to us under the Transport 21 we will introduce a new service from Woodstown via the Ballycullen Road to the city early in 2007. This will give additional services to the area and will speed up the journey time of the 49 as it will then be able to turn left from Ballycullen Drive when going to the city."
I further understand that Dublin Bus will shortly confirm its plans in this regard.
As your local TD, living here in the constituency, I wish to assure you of my continued availability, interest and support and I do hope that local residents will continue to feel free to call on me at any time.
Yours sincerely
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Charlie O'Connor TD
 FIANNA FAIL
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